
KAHODA 

 

The Kahoda disaster response project is based in Mbale, Uganda and is supported by 

Bedford Quaker meeting.  

 

The project will fund teachers’ salaries, and supply learning materials, classroom 

furniture and blankets for use by up to 150 orphans in the care of the project. 

 

The project started in 2019 with 15 orphans affected by landslides and floods. There are 

now 46 children living together housed by the project, with 104 children integrated into 

local families. 

 

The project is aiming to register as a CBO, which will help with fundraising, and find a 

piece of land as a permanent base. There are also plans to engage the community to 

integrate more children into families as there is pressure on the current accommodation. 

 

 

 


